
 

 

20 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Bus Route / Diversion – Updated Information 
 
We have received information from East Yorkshire Motor Services that there is a change to the H3 
service.  The diversion route is the blue line shown below: 
 

 
 
  
 



 

 
 
 
Please turn left out of Bethune Avenue onto First Lane, right onto Cottesmore Road/Sunningdale 
Road, right onto Beverley Road and up to Darley’s Roundabout at which point the service resumes 
normal route.  The reverse applies for the afternoon journey.  
 
Students can catch the bus at any recognised bus stop along this route if they clearly indicate they 
want the bus by putting out their hand. 
 
We appreciate that this is a change to the students schedule but unfortunately these diversions are 
unavoidable. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 


